
 

 
 

23rd June 2025 

 
Dear Parents & Caregivers, 
 

The Magill School OSHC Advisory Committee and Governing Council have analysed the current financial viability of 

the OSHC service and decided that a fee increase is necessary, in order to maintain the high quality of programs 

offered, and care provided. The financial situation is monitored closely, with a continued analysis of rising costs, 

including food, materials, salaries, superannuation, incursions, venues, buses, cleaning, subscriptions etc.  We are 

aware of the effect of rising costs on families and have attempted to minimise the impact by delaying any increases 

for the last 18 months, and keeping the fees as low as possible.   

The increase will take effect from July Vacation Care and Term 3 OSHC, 2025, which corresponds with the annual 

Child Care Subsidy hourly rate increase.  The out of pocket increase in expense is therefore lessened for most 

families, when introduced simultaneously.   

Before School Care will increase by 50 cents, After School Care will increase by $1 and Pupil Free / School Closure 

Days, Vacation Care Home Days, Incursion Days and Excursion Days will all increase by $2 per child. 

Please see below for a copy of our new fee structure: 

 

Magill OSHC Fees (effective from July Vacation Care and Term 3 OSHC, 2025) 

Before School Care  
7:00am - 8:45am      $13.50 per child 
  
After School Care 
3:05pm - 6:15pm      $24.00 per child 
  
Pupil Free / School Closure Day 
7:30am – 6:00pm      $57.00 per child 
 
Vacation Care   
7:30am – 6:00pm  
Home Day $57.00 per child 
 
Incursion Day $62.00 per child 
 
Excursion Day       $72.00 per child 
 
All other charges remain the same. 
 
 
We thank you for your understanding regarding this decision. 
 

Rebecca MacQueen 

Director 

Magill School OSHC 


